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Circular No. 10/18.                                      05.02.2018. 

 

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as 

the Governing Council of AIBPARC, Special Invitees,  

State Secretaries and Advisors of AIBPARC.) 

Dear Comrade, 

Sub : Addition of 5 years of service while computing pension for 

specialist officers in terms of regulation 26. 

We are reproducing hereunder CBPRO circular no. 3/18 dated 02.02.2018 for information of 
members.  This may further be noted that IBA circular on the same subject no. 
CIR/HR&IR/SKK/ 2017 – 18/ 4439 dated 1st February, 2018 addressed to Heads of PSBs 
already reached different banks.  

With best wishes, 

( S. SARKAR ) 

ACTING GENERAL SECRETARY 

Quote : 

Circular No. 003/2018                                                                Dated: 02.02.2018                                                                                                          

Dear Comrades, 

Addition of 5 years of service while computing Pension for Specialist Officers in terms of 
Regulation 26. 
 
We understand from IBA sources that consequent to the request and persistent follow up by CBPRO and its 
constituents, they have agreed to extend the benefit of addition of up to 5 years to the qualifying service in the 
case of those  eligible  officers  who  are entitled to the same in terms of Pension Regulation 26.   IBA has thus 
implemented the judgement of Hon'ble Supreme Court of India.  
 
We congratulate all the eligible Pensioners who will be benefitted by the good gesture of IBA.  
 
We are regularly following other pending issues relating to Bank Pensioners and Retirees with the IBA and 
Government of India.  We are hopeful of resolution of our issues in due course of time.  
 
A detailed circular will be issued on getting a copy of IBA communication in this regard.  
 
With comradely greetings 
 
Yours Comradely, 

           

A Ramesh Babu                      K V Acharya, 

                Joint Conveners (CBPRO)  
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